STUDENT AWARDS
SECSOR encourages the participation of students, both graduate students and undergraduates, in its organization, including participation in SECSOR Annual Meetings. Several awards are presented by SECSOR to acknowledge outstanding student work. 
SECSOR: AAR and SBL Graduate Student Research Award Paper
Graduate students in the Southeast Region whose proposals are accepted for the program are invited to submit completed papers to be considered for the AAR or the SBL Graduate Student Research Award. Papers dedicated to the conference theme are encouraged but not mandatory. Completed papers should reflect original student research and be an appropriate length for presentation (approximately 12 double-spaced pages, standard font). No paper over 14 double-spaced pages will be considered; one submission per student. On a cover page, please include your contact information and whether you are submitting for the AAR or the SBL award. Completed papers are to be emailed to Anne Blue Wills (anwills@davidson.edu) no later than January 15. Questions may be directed to Anne Blue Wills (anwills@davidson.edu).
SECSOR: Undergraduate Research Award
Students at institutions in the Southeast Region are invited to submit papers for the Undergraduate Sessions, sponsored by SECSOR. Open to all topics, the sessions will be composed of the papers considered the best submissions by an interdisciplinary committee. Students should submit completed papers that reflect original student research of an appropriate length for presentation (approximately 12 double-spaced pages). No paper over 14 double-spaced pages, regular size font, will be considered; one submission per student. On a cover page, please include contact information for the student and for the faculty sponsor who has reviewed the submission. Papers in Word or PDF format are to be emailed to secsor.undergraduate.section@gmail.com  no later than December 15. All undergraduate papers are automatically considered for the Undergraduate Paper Prize. Questions may be directed to Steven A. Benko (benkos@meredith.edu). 
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SBL members presenting to one of the SBL sections who have defended their dissertation between March 2016 and March 2020 are encouraged to apply to be considered for the SBL Regional Scholar Award (https://www.sbl-site.org/meetings/regionalscholars.aspx). For more information on the requirements for consideration, please contact Annie Tinsley: (annietinsley14@gmail.com).

